

June 20, 2020

SENT VIA EMAIL
Ms. Karen Wells
Executive Director
Durham Library Foundation
PO Box 25246
Durham, NC 27702

Dear Ms. Wells:

On behalf of our residents, the Board of Directors and the team members of The Forest at Duke, it is my pleasure to share that the Durham Library Foundation has been selected as a 2020 grant recipient of The Forest at Duke in recognition and support of your great contributions and efforts in the Durham community.

We are pleased to award your organization \$15,000 in support of your grant application. You will receive a check from The Forest at Duke under separate cover.

While we are unable to host a celebratory breakfast at this time, please know that we hope to find an opportunity to bring our grantees together at a later date to honor and celebrate the important and positive impact that is made through the work of your organization.

Best regards,







